T am writing to object to the granting of planning application 2015/4674/P 107 Gray’s Inn Road.

Two substantial cabinets have been constructed on concrete plinths at the rear of the property. Due to their
size, the cabinets are very close to the adjacent residential properties. The mass is dominating and does not
protect the amenity of neighbours, nor preserve or enhance a conservation area.

T have attached a photograph.

Andrew Gillman
9 Brownlow Mews
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